
11 a.m. Thursday, 
May 7, 2020 

Ohio Peace Officer Training Academy 
1650 State Route 56
London, Ohio 43140

Please join us in honoring Ohio’s fallen law enforcement officers at this 
statewide memorial service, which recognizes both the profession and surviving 

family members. 

Attending peace officers should wear their dress uniforms 
with shields and badges covered with a black sash. 

Please complete and return the attached RSVP. 

Our continuing pledge to one another is that 
these officers and their sacrifices will never be forgotten. 



RSVP
Yes, I plan to attend the 

Ohio Peace Officers’ Memorial Ceremony 
at 11 a.m. May 7, 2020, in London, Ohio.

State: ZIP:

For use by departments:

Name:

Agency (if applicable):

Street address:

City:

Email address:

For use by surviving family members: 

Name of deceased officer:

Family member’s name:

Relationship to deceased officer:

Street address:

City: State: Zip:

Refreshments and hors d’oeuvres will be served immediately after the ceremony. 
Please copy this form and RSVP for each person attending. Return to: 

Louis A. Agosta 
Ohio Peace Officer Training Academy 

P.O. Box 309 • London, Ohio 43140-1239 
Phone: 740-845-6301 • Fax: 866-533-7116 

This form may be reproduced. 



You are invited to the 19th annual

Fraternal Order of Police 
Memorial Motorcade
to the Ohio Peace Officers’ Memorial Ceremony

Thursday, May 7, 2020
10 a.m. Motorcade Departure

Fraternal Order of Police, Ohio State Lodge,
222 E. Town St., Columbus, Ohio 43215

• Marked and unmarked cars should
assemble starting at 8:30 a.m.

• Refreshments will be provided.
• Photos of all participating officers will be

taken at 9:30 a.m.
• The motorcade will depart at 10 a.m.

• Cruisers supplied by departments of
2019 fallen officers will lead the
motorcade.

• Lights may be used, but no sirens.
• The motorcade will travel to the Ohio

Peace Officer Training Academy in
London. Motorcade participants will
park in a designated lot.

To reserve your space in the motorcade, 
contact Denise Young by April 30th at 

800-367-6524 or dyoung@fopohio.org. 
Please note how many cruisers you plan to 

send. 




